March 23, 2022

To Whom It May Concern,

We are the Fellowship of Christian Athletes and would like to tell you a little about who we are, what we
do and why we are interested in moving our office to 2110 Jerry Jones Drive.

FCA’s mission is to lead every coach and athlete into a growing relationship with Jesus Christ and His
Church. We cater to middle school, high school and college age students. Most of our involvement with
students and coaches is done on school campuses. Special events are usually held at local area
churches. We need a place to hold small group (6-8 people) bible studies a couple of times a week.

Our local staff consist of Bobby Willis as Area Director, Donna Jones as Administrative Assistant and
Dave Madison has just come on board with us as Area Representative. Now having three full time staff
we are out of room at our current office and need somewhere larger. We also host 10 meetings a year
for our FCA Board with an average attendance of 12 people.

We love the residential feel and look of the home on Jerry Jones. The parking is perfect using the
existing driveway and parking pad. We do not plan to add/change the exterior of the home or parking.
We will put up a wooden privacy fence in the backyard and improve on the front yard landscaping. We
want to add beauty and value to the neighborhood.

Thank you for your time and consideration in this matter.

Donna Jones



